
Royal Grammar School Telephone Email Headmaster 

Amersham Road 01494 524955  admin@rgshw.com Philip Wayne 

High Wycombe  

Buckinghamshire Facsimile Website 

HP13 6QT 01494 551410  www.rgshw.com Registered No. 07492198 

 

 
25/09/2019 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

Benevolent Fund: One Can Trust Shortage of Produce 

 

As you are aware, the School Benevolent Fund raises money for a number of charities. We thank you for 

reminding your son about his donations. So far this academic year we have raised over £1000 for Jeans 

for Genes.  

 

We were recently contacted by the One Can Trust who run foodbanks for those in need in the Wycombe 

area. Unfortunately, their supplies are very low at present and they have asked if we could offer any 

donations to help. They are particularly in need of:  

 tinned ham / corned beef 
 tinned meat meals (minced beef / stewing steak) 
 tinned vegetables 
 tinned tomatoes 
 long life milk 
 cereal 
 rice  

Instead of the usual Benevolent Fund donation next Tuesday 1st October, we would very much like to 
support the charity with practical donations and would greatly appreciate it if you could send your son 
to school with one of the items from the above list. The One Can Trust provides much needed supplies 
to a large number of families and anything you can do to support us in supporting them would be much 
appreciated.  

Please could students bring their donations to the Space, under the Queen’s Hall, on Tuesday during 
registration via their Benevolent Fund representative in the form.  

We appreciate that this is short notice but also hope that we can work together to make the lives of some 
of our neighbours a little more manageable.  

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs S Khan  

Subject Leader for RS  
Benevolent Fund Co-ordinator  


